
 
CUPE Council Special Delegate 

Update and Meeting 
 

 
 

SSM and District CUPE Council has been placed under 
administration due to vacancies on the Executive Board and the 
need to ensure that the work of the Council continues to be done. 
 
CUPE is reaching out to all the Locals serviced out of the SSM 
Area Office to find those members who would be interested in 
rejuvenating the SSM and District CUPE Council.   
 
From planning events to rallies, supporting Locals in their 
struggles, to finding ways to bring the CUPE Locals in SSM 
together, if this is something that interests you, then a position on 
SSM and District CUPE Council may work for you.  
 
CUPE National provides financial support for the events and our 
office can also assist with guidance and support. 
 
If you are interested in knowing more, please plan to attend a 
very important meeting to discuss this further. 
 
 
  Date: Thursday, January 30th, 2020  
 
 Time: 600 pm – 730 pm  
 
 Location: CUPE Area Office – Training Centre 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you there.   
 
All members are welcome!  
 
 
 
Note:  Coffee/Tea and a light snack will be provided.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 
 
CUPE Council Executive: 
 
President –Vacant 
 
 
Vice-President – Vacant 
 
 
Recording Secretary –Cheryl Palazzi 
 
 
Secretary-Treasurer – Vacant 
 
 
Membership Officer – Jessica Bernhardt  

          

 
 

421 Bay Street, Suite 606 
Sault Ste. Marie, ON 

P6A 1X3 
705-949-6221 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

“We Are Your Community” 


